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Comments: Hello, and thank you for allowing us to respond. These proposed changes are significant, and will
effect both locals and touring skiers and families.

1) A 6 person Sublette chair would overload the area, as the runs off the top are crowded as it is, especially when
combined with people coming off the Bowl.

2) Alta Chutes: Even if you open up those shoots by removing some of the rocks and make it look more
appealing, those chutes are quite steep and inexperienced skiers will try to go down them causing havoc, not
only in the chutes, but for the skiers below coming off of Laramie. Not to mention the additional crowds it will
bring to Pepe's ridge.

3) Opening up the Hoback egress, will again, attract way to many less experienced skiers to an area that
requires both skill and stamina. More accidents would happen, as people still won't know how to navigate the
"back country" like terrain, creeks, cliff bands etc. Not to mention it is one of the most loved gems on the
mountain. This does not need to be a Bowl such as Vail. This is what makes Jackson special and attracts the
best skiers and tourists.

4) To the Hoback point and opening up Sublette ridge, the grooming tests that were done this past winter took
away one of the other most pristine runs on the mountain. It became icy and slick, and for that steepness,
became very dangerous. Again, this is not an area to bring intermediates.



